
. I 
Environmental 

Ms. Laurie Boucher 
Commander, Code 1822, Bldg. IAA 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Norfolk, VA 2351x-6287 

Re: Document Transmittal 

Dear Laurie, 

Transmitted with this letter is one copy of the Final Work Plan 
and one copy of the Final Sampling Plan for the Camp Lejeune 
RI/FS. 

Copies of these documents have also been sent to the TRC 
Committee members as follows: 

Mr. Arthur Linton - USEPA 
Mr. Preston Howard - NCDEHNR 
Mr. Jerry Bittner - Jacksonville City Manager 
Mr. Cameron Lanier - Jacksonville, NC 
Colonel (retired) Jack Mader - Jacksonville, NC 
Mr. Jack Butler - NCDEHNR 
Mr. Ray Humphries - Jacksonville, NC 

Eight copies of each document have been sent to Ms. Stephany Del 
Re'-Johnson at MCB Camp Lejeune. 

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please feel 
free to call me at (201) 896-0363. 

Sincerely, 

<- /] ,'. ,_ f:, ..-. ;.. i , c < ._ 
Mindy Sayres i 
Project Manager 
ESE New Jersey 

cc: TRC Members 
S. Del Ret-Johnson 
R. Gregory 
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